
A REPORT ON  

 

VISIT OF HUMANA PEOPLE TO PEOPLE, INDIA STUDENTS  

TO 

FOREST RESEARCH INSTITUTE, DEHRADUN 

 
 

A group of 60 Girls from NGO Humana People to People, India, Project 

Shiksha Rawali Mehdood, Haridwar, Uttarakhand supported by Hero Moto Corp (CSR 

initiative) along with their five teachers viz. Mr. Nekram, Smt. Jyoti, Mr. Happy Saini 

and Mr. Kamal Pal visited Forest Research Institute, Dehradun on 27 Sept 2019. On 

behalf of Director, FRI, Dr. Devendra Kumar, Scientist-D, Extension Division, FRI 

welcomed to all the students and their teachers and briefed about the institute, various  

technologies developed by FRI Scientists and its contribution to the environment and 

society. Thereafter, students visited various museums viz. Forest Pathology museum, 

Silviculture museum, Timber Museum, Forest Non-Wood Forest Product Museum and 

Forest Entomology Museum. During the visit of different museums, quarries were 

raised by students and explained by concerned scientists/officers deputed in museums 

of FRI. The team of Extension Division, FRI including Shri Vijay Kumar, ACF and 

Shri Preet Pal Singh, Deputy Forest Ranger contributed for successful visit of students 

from Humana People to People, India Students. 

 

 



Students from Humana People to People, India, Project Shiksha Rawali 

Mehdood, Haridwar are in Silvicuture Museum, FRI  



 

 

 

 

Students from Humana People to People, India, Project Shiksha Rawali 
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Students, teachers from Humana People to People, India, Project 

Shiksha Rawali Mehdood, Haridwar and faculties, FRI are altogether. 



 


